
 
 

 

 

 
 
April 7, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Patients and Families, 
 
 
As the COVID-19 pandemic continues, we will update you each week on how Bayshore is 
continuing to keep you, your families and our staff safe. 

The protection of our staff and our patients remains our highest priority, we have now 
extended the use of masks to be worn by all of our health care providers who deliver care to 
clients. This enhanced safety precaution was introduced as it is not always possible for your 
caregiver to maintain a social distance of 2 metres while providing care. 
 
As we all continue to fight this pandemic: 

• Stay home unless you need to go out to get essentials like groceries or medication 

• Practice your own social distancing by keeping a distance of at least 2 metres from 
other individuals if you do need to go out 

• Wash your hands frequently with soap and water, especially after you have coughed 
or sneezed, before preparing foods and before eating 

• Avoid touching your face 

• Clean your home with regular household cleaners, especially regularly touched items 
such as toilets, sink tap handles, doorknobs and bedside tables  

We are taking every precaution necessary to care for our patients and their families, while 
protecting our staff and helping to flatten the curve of COVID-19.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Zoe Vernham, RN, BScN 
Director of Nursing Services, BSRx  
Bayshore Specialty Rx 
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